Chebeague Pre-K- Transitional K News  -  January 30, 2009
We had some of our usual activities this week plus lots of celebratory works around Chinese New Year. 

On Monday, Sally Ballard worked with the children on “j” sounds and writing the letter j.   On Friday, Jamie Calthorpe joined us to help the children with their lantern craft.  Friday also found us visiting our friends at the Island Commons.  We entered as a dragon then sang songs and played Buddha, Buddha, who has the Buddha with the residents.

Our new works this week:

Language

· Letter sound “j”

· Matching zodiac signs

· Gung Hay Fat Choy! (Happy New Year or may prosperity be with you)

Practical Life/Art

· Wet chalk drawing on black paper to emulate fireworks

· Making a red envelope to celebrate Chinese New Year- coloring, cutting, gluing

· Manipulating chop sticks to sort felt fortune cookies.

· Find the Buddha- hide and seek of a little Buddha in a variety of small Chinese purses. (practice with the closures)

· Make a Chinese lantern

Math

· Chinese zodiac dice game (counting)

Geography

· Landforms:  Cape and Bay

Science

· Parts of a Turtle – 3 part matching

· Thursday recess found us in our nature classroom sharing what we like about winter and adding mounds of snow to our snowman.   
Cultural

· Introduction to Asia

Peace

· We read the story “We Are A Rainbow”
Music

· In movement this week we started out as a dragon egg and then morphed into the yoga dragon pose.  We then joined together to become a big dragon and moved around the room.  When the music slowed and then stopped it was time for a dragon nap.  

· Book making about Mozart.

Cultural

· Introduction to Asia

Peace

· We read the story “We Are A Rainbow”
*Our next new letter sound will be “n”.

Calendar updates:
Feb. 2:  Ground hog day

Feb. 12:  Whole school Lincoln activities

Feb. 16-20:  No school - Mid Winter break

March 13:  Island Commons visit

Reminders:

February lunch choices should come back in their folders on Monday.   
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“The Dragon”

Thank you for sharing your children

Miss Nancy, Miss Cheryl[image: image2.png]



